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Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
As we near the summer months, I am sure that all students are looking forward to enjoying some fun in the warm summer sun! 
In an effort to better prepare students for their next Regents-level mathematics course, the teachers of the mathematics 
department have created a set of instructional and practice resources for all high school students entering into either Algebra I, 
Geometry, or Algebra II in September.  
 
The high school math teachers have worked collaboratively to identify specific prerequisite concepts that are paramount to 
student success in each respective course. For each of these prerequisite topics, students will be provided video tutorial 
resources, as well as practice problems, to review and reinforce these skills prior to the start of next year. Students can work 
throughout the summer at their own pace to complete the practice resources. Additionally, answer keys to the practice resources 
will be provided so that students can self-assess and self-correct their work. Access to these resources will begin on Tuesday, 
July 5 and will be available throughout the duration of the entire summer break. 
 
Please note that due to scheduled maintenance/updates, Google Classroom and access through Chromebooks will not be 
available from August 14 – August 25. 
 
Students can join the appropriate Google Classroom page to access the various resources using the class code, shown below: 

 Algebra I – sprsjso  
 Geometry – rrijjik  
 Algebra II – 72ikpyu 

 
Teachers of Algebra I, Geometry, and Algebra II will also be providing virtual “office hours” should any student need additional 
support as they work through these resources during the summer months. Schedules for the office hour sessions will be posted 
on the course Google Classroom page and all sessions will be conducted virtually via Google Meet. 
 
While participation in completing these Summer Readiness resources is optional, it is highly recommended your child does 
so, as mastery of these prerequisite skills will provide a solid foundation for future content learning.  
 
If you have any questions, please contact me at 516-434-7199 or email me at jtowers@levittownschools.com.  
 
We look forward to providing this opportunity to support your child throughout the summer and to establish a foundation for 
success in mathematics during the 2022-2023 school year. 
 
Thank you,  
 

 
John Towers 
Director of Mathematics & Business 
Levittown Public Schools 


